
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In January reception children will take part in a PE lesson once every week on the 
following days: 
 
Yellow Class (Mrs Hanlon's class) - Thursday mornings  
Orange class (Mrs Brayson's class) - Tuesday mornings. 
 
Lessons will start week commencing 10th January 2022. 
 
Children will need to come to school dressed in their P.E kit on the days they have 
their lesson.  
 
Our PE kit consists of a plain white t-shirt and plain black shorts/leggings/jogging 
bottoms along with their school cardigan/jumper/fleece to keep warm. Children will 
also need to bring plimsols to change into once they are in school.  
 
Please note earrings and jewellery must be removed before your child comes into 
school or they will be unable to take part in the lesson. 
 
Many Thanks 
Mrs K Hanlon  
 

 
 
 
 


